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 This Is Me 

Presented  By   Spring Hill Singers 
At the PLAYHOUSE IN THE PARK -Free Admission and Parking 

Friday, June 7at  7:00 p.m. 

Saturday, June 8 at 4:00 p.m. and 7:00 p.m. 

Sunday, June 9 at 3:00 p.m. 

Free Tickets Available: SHBC :  Sunday, May 26 and June 2 

In the Sanctuary Foyer – 9:30 a.m. until 11 a.m. 

   Wednesday , May 29, Dining Hall Foyer   5:15 p.m. — 6:15 

TICKET INFORMATION 

TICKET INFORMATION FOR THE PUBLIC 

 

251-342-5320

Spring Hill Baptist Church 
Vacation Bible School

June 2-5, 2019 
5:30 - 8:00 p.m.
Register Online: 

www.shbc.cc/register
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Bobby Butler and His Experiences
Wednesday, May 22 | 6:15 p.m.

As we get ready for Memorial Day, Bobby Butler will 
be sharing some of his experiences and stories of 
friends he served with in Viet Nam at our Wednesday 
Night Prayer Service, 6:15, May 22 in the Dining Hall.

Completed K4-6th Grade



Thank You, Denise Marsh, for 35 Years!!
On May 31, 1984, Denise Marsh came to work at Spring 
Hill Baptist Church as a Ministry Assistant and then moved 
into the position of Finance Director.  This was back before 
the church had computers, so every posting to the budget 
(which was $1,423,926 in 1987) and every contribution had 
to be manually entered.  Denise was instrumental in moving 
to a computer system for our financial records that manages 
a present budget of $3,418,436.  Denise is a loyal employee 
and one of the best with whom I have ever served.  Today, 
after 35 years, we celebrate her faithful service and look to 
the future as we continue to do ministry together.  I thank 
God for Denise and encourage you to drop her a note of 
appreciation.

Transitional Pastor Information Meeting
Let me encourage you to attend the Transitional Pastor  
Information Meeting on Thursday, May 30, 6:30-8:00 p.m. 
in the Sanctuary.  You will hear a whole different perspective 
from Dan Moran who is coming to share his experiences as a 
Transitional Pastor.  You will find his biographical information 
in today’s Messenger.

Water Cut-Off On Friday, May 24
We need to replace six water valves at the church. In order to 
do this we will cut the water off on the church office side of 
our campus all day on Friday, May 24, therefore the Church 
Office and Day School will be closed.  The Activities Center 
will be open from 6:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m.
 
The Generosity of God
Spring Hill Baptist Church is dedicated to inspiring  
generous giving. Imagine what a world filled with truly  
generous people could do to change our current  
realities. When we are collectively generous with our lives, 
our relationships and our resources we can spark change 
and transformation across our communities. Each ministry of 
our church is dependent upon your giving.  Take a moment 
to examine your giving pattern.   If you are behind in your  
giving, use this opportunity to catch up. If you are  
current, pray about making a sacrificial gift to the Mission and  
Ministry Plan of Spring Hill Baptist Church.

And In Closing
I have always loved summer.  School is out, and the pools 
are open.  Excursions are planned to the beach, lake and  
mountains.  Summer is a wonderful time to slow down 
and relax.  It is a time for vacations.  Let’s be sure we don’t 
take a vacation from walking with God and serving His pur-
pose.  Don’t take a vacation from your daily studying of 
God’s Word and your weekly time of Worship.  Don’t take a  
vacation from being a generous giver of your time, talent and 
resources.  May God recalibrate you this summer as you take 
some time out while staying spiritually tuned in. Come this 
Sunday expecting a great day of Bible Study and Worship. 

Bob Gladney
Executive Pastor

Transitional Pastor Churchwide 
Information Meeting

Thursday, May 30 | 6:30 – 8:00 p.m. | Sanctuary

The Interim Team is offering another  
opportunity to learn more about the Transitional  

Pastor concept by bring Dan  
Moran from Birmingham, AL 
to share with us on Thursday, 
May 30, 6:30-8:00 p.m. in the  
Sanctuary. 

After 11 years as a successful  
marketing associate, Dan followed God’s  
calling and entered full-time ministry as the  
founder and director of Dan Moran Ministries, Inc.  
Since 1985, Dan’s focus has progressed into three 
unique avenues of ministry: The Center for Strategic  
Missions, Transitional Pastor, and Corporate Chaplain 
Services. Through these diverse avenues of ministry, 
Dan seeks to fulfill his passion of leading the next  
generation to meet Christ.

Dan has been the featured speaker for  
conventions, conferences, and church-renewal 
events across America and around the globe. Dan 
has served as Associate Director for the Fellowship of 
Christian Athletes of North Alabama and is a former  
President of the Conference of Southern Baptist 
Evangelists of Alabama.

In 2005, he began to transition from  
being an itinerant speaker to focus on his new  
passion as a Transitional Pastor. Certified by the  
Center for Congregational Health as an Intentional  
Interim in Winston-Salem, NC and Certified as a  
Transitional Pastor from the Southern Baptist  
Convention, Dan has served as a Transitional Pastor at 
nine churches in Alabama and Georgia. “I truly believe  
working with churches during transition could be our  
greatest area of work thus far, and prayerfully will be 
a large part of the legacy of our calling.”

Dan and Debbie have been married for over 39 
years, and they have one son, Seth, and daughter-
in-law, Taylor.

A special Called Business Meeting will be held 
on Wednesday night, June 26 at 6:15 p.m. in 

the Dining Hall for the sole purpose of 
discussing and voting on the 
Transitional Pastor concept.



THIS WEEK AT SPRING HILL
Sunday, May 19
   8:30 a.m.............................................................Contemporary Worship Service
   9:45 a.m..................................................................................... Sunday School
  11:00 a.m................................................................. Traditional Worship Service
   4:00 p.m................................................................ Missions Committee Meeting
   6:00 p.m............................................................... Spring Hill Singers Rehearsal

Monday, May 20
   8:30 a.m....................................................................Waterfront Rescue Mission
  11:00 a.m....................................................................... Koinonia Class Meeting
   5:30  p.m..................................................................Women’s Ministry Meeting
   6:00 p.m...........................................................................Haiti Mission Training

Tuesday, May 21
   5:30 p.m.................................................Flag Football & Volleyball Evaluations

Wednesday, May 22
Quiet Night for Children

  4:45  p.m........................................................................................Supper (DH)
  5:30  p.m........................................................................VBS Volunteer Training
  5:30  p.m......................................................................The Workshop: Students
  6:15  p.m..............................................Prayer Meeting/Bobby Butler Preaching
  6:15  p.m.........................................................................Young Adult Ensemble
  7:05  p.m...................................................................Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal  

Thursday, May 23
  5:30 p.m.................................................Flag Football & Volleyball Evaluations

Friday, May 24
Church Offices and Day School Closed for Water Valve Work

Activities Center Open 

Saturday, May 25
   6:00 p.m..............................................................Spring Hill Singers Rehearsal

 

Giving Thanks
May 12, 2019

STEWARDSHIP

Projected Weekly Needs ..........$64,181.25
Sunday Contributions............... $46,175.75
Projected Needs to Date...........$1,218,843.50
Given to Date........................$1,082,717.96

July 15-19 | 9:30 a.m. - 1:30 p.m.
Summer Music at Spring Hill is a music day camp that  
allows children to experience music in a variety of age  
appropriate activities. The day includes small group and large 
group learning situations.

COST: 
•	$75.00 for one child
•	$120.00 for two per family
•	$150.00 for three or more per family

Activities include: playing instruments, singing, music crafts, 
games, and movement, as well as a rehearsal time for  
performance.

Sign up now by visiting www.shbc.cc/register.  Church  
members use the code SMASH2019 at checkout and get a 
15% discount.

SUNDAY SCHOOL

Adults.............................216
Young Adults....................56
College............................ 11
Youth...............................45
Preteen............................29 
Children...........................41
Preschool.........................58
Sub-total........................456
OFF CAMPUS CLASSES
Gordon Oaks.....................8
GRAND TOTAL.............464

July 15-19, 2019 
2:00 – 5:00 p.m. 

Spring Hill Baptist 
Activities Center

Cost: $25

Register: www.shbc.cc/register
For Boys and Girls: Rising 1st  
graders through completed 

6th graders.

Questions? Contact Colleen Smith atcsmith@shbc.cc or 
251-342-5375

Upward Football & Service Volleyball
Open Registration for grades 
K5 -6th (in the Fall of 2019)

is NOW (Late registration July 26). 
Evaluations: 
FOOTBALL - All children must attend a football evaluation. 
VOLLEYBALL - Only children in grades 4-6 must attend a  
volleyball evaluation. 
The evaluations will take place at the SHBC Activities Center 
(SHAC).The dates are May 20, 21 and 23 from 5:30-7:00 p.m. Make-
ups are in June and July with an appointment.
Questions? Contact Ashley Johnson, ajohnson@shbc.cc or 251-342-
5375
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In case of emergency over the weekend,  
you may reach the minister on call  

at 342-5320.

Train up a child in  
the way he should go;  

and when he is old, he will not  
depart from it.  Proverbs 22:6

Church Office        342-5320
Bob Gladney............................... Executive Pastor 
Terry Richey...............................  Associate Pastor
Randy Grim...............................  Minister of Music
Josh Karl.......................  Student & College Pastor 
Erica Holloway.......Minister to Children & Families 
Bill Taylor........................... Asst. Minister of Music
Gretchen Crane............  Communications Director
Denise Marsh..............................Finance Director
Debbie Rice............  Children’s Music Coordinator
Missy Powell............................................... Pianist

Activities Center         342-5375 
Colleen Smith....Recreation/Activities Coordinator
Enrique Castillo....... Recreation Ministry Assistant 
Ashley Johnson................Upward Sports Director

Weekday Preschool Education Office 
342-6044

Prayer Shawl Ministry
The Prayer Shawl  
Ministry is collecting 
yarn for two weeks. The  
ministry will accept new 
or leftover skeins of any 
yarn people contribute. 
It will be used to knit or 

crochet prayer shawls, lap blankets, hats and 
other items for cancer patients, mission trips, etc.  
Drop off your donations in the box in the Education 
Office. 

Questions? Contact Joy Johnson at joylynn1215@
gmail.com or Yvonne Lawrence at vonniebare@
comcast.net.

Wednesday Night Menu
baked chicken, dressing, 
turnip greens, & dessert

Children:  peas & 
carrots instead of 

turnips

Help Needed! 
Light of the Village Summer Camps need 
housing for a few of their summer interns, 
who will arrive the weekend of June 2 and 
depart the weekend of July 20. These are 
college students who help at the camps. 
Please contact Beth Klees (bklees@shbc.cc or 
342-5320) if you are interested in helping

Spring Hill Baptist Honor Choir
Sings this Sunday, May 19 

at 11:00 a.m. 
in the Sanctuary.

Extended Session  
for week of May 19, 2019

Preschool B: Zach & Kathleen Coffman (Early)


